




June 26, 2019



[bookmark: Text1]Dear      ,

On behalf of the Department of Health & Senior Services, I would like to remind you that at this time your infant should have completed post-vaccine testing (blood draw) after completing the hepatitis B vaccine series. Please contact me if the lab work has been completed so we may discuss the results. 

The post-vaccine testing is an important test to determine if your child has antibodies for the hepatitis B virus, which will ensure that he/she is protected against the virus. Children who are not protected have increased risk for getting the virus if they are living in a household with an infected person. Some children need more than three doses of vaccine to be protected against the virus. 

If your child has not completed the post-vaccine testing, please contact your child’s private physician for testing. Take this letter with you to ensure that your child is tested for hepatitis B surface antigen (HBsAG) and hepatitis B surface antibody (Anti-HBs). 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at ###-###-####. I will be contacting you in the future to ensure that the testing has been completed on your infant. 

Sincerely, 


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Name, Title 
Organization




